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11th March 2025 
 

 
TO PARENTS/CARERS OF THE CHILDREN IN BROOKSIDE CHOIR 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Brookside Choir Sharing Assembly 

I am excited to tell you that we are having a very special sharing assembly for the families of the 
children in Brookside Choir, when you will be able to come in and hear your wonderful children 
sing.  They have been working so hard with Mr Selby, putting together a wonderful performance for 
you all to enjoy. 
 
The assembly will take place on Tuesday, 1st April 2025, from 2.45pm until about 3.10pm in the 
school hall.  We warmly invite you or family members to join us for this occasion  
 
We are unable to allow any photographs or video to be taken on this occasion. 
 
Please book your seats via the Parents’ Evening booking system on our website: 
 
https://brookside.schoolcloud.co.uk 

 
I do hope that you will be able to join us for this very special assembly. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Brian Walton 
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